

14 August 1970

Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

Enclosed herewith, two items which may be of interest to you dealing with a small portion of the official papers of Sir William. Dr. Robertson told me today that he had sent copies to Mr. Conrad Harrington.

We've had a very pleasant vacation down in the Maritimes but had to return to work almost a week earlier than planned. Yesterday, the roll of color film finally arrived. It had apparently been caught up in the mails as a result of the rotating strikes. We'll try to begin the experimental color microfilming within the next week or two.

I do trust you have had a most pleasant summer.

Sincerely yours,

John Andreassen

Mrs. Lois Winslow-Spragge 2 Parkside Place Montreal, Que.

P.S. I've added a third guide dealing with teacher training records.